
Headteacher’s Message 

Well done to the Y5 girls, once again, who played in the league on 

Thursday evening. They were excellent ambassadors for the school. 

Don’t forget the mayor’s Christmas card competition is  currently 

open. Details of how to submit your entry are on page 3 of this        

newsletter. The closing date is Wednesday 20th November. 

Unfortunately, Mrs Dugdale (Y4 teacher) will be absent from school 

for the next couple of weeks due to an untimely bereavement. Our 

thoughts and prayers are with her and her family at this very          

difficult time.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore     

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: peace 

Dates for your Diary 

 

21.11.24– YR 5 UCLAN trip 

26.11.24—Y3 Ribchester 

Museum visit 

05.12.24– YR 6 Visit to 

Lancashire Museum 

06.12.24– Tea with Santa 

after school , information 

on See- Saw to book a  

ticket 

11.12.24—EYFS Nativity 

Performances (10am and 

2pm) 

12.12.24—KS1 Nativity 

Performances (10am and 

2pm) 

16.12.24—Carol service at 

St Mary’s Church @ 6pm 
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PTFA News 

Keep an eye out for details of more events this half term. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that, this year, Anti-Bullying Week takes 

place on 11th-15th November with the theme, ‘Choose Respect’. As part of the week, Odd Socks 

Day is on Tuesday 12th November, with odd socks being worn to celebrate what makes us all 

unique. There are many other ways schools are raising awareness and taking action to tackle 

bullying, including several pupils working towards becoming Anti-Bullying Ambassadors. The   

children considered the question: “What impact can bullying have on a community?’’ Our ‘Picture 

News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

      Reflection Time 

‘They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old: Age shall not weary them,                    
nor the years  condemn. ... We will remember them.’     

                                                        Laurence Binyon’s poem For the Fallen                                                                                

This week in our worship, our theme was ‘remembrance’. We heard how the poppy became a symbol for this 
time of year. Red poppies grew on the battlefields during the First World War. As well as the traditional 
red poppy, we heard about the other colours of poppy that have been introduced in recent years. The   
purple poppy commemorates all the animals that contributed to the war effort. The black poppy is to    
remember all the black servicemen and women from countries around the world, who fought and died to 
bring peace. The white poppy is a symbol of peace with the message ‘never again’.  

                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Proposed Admission Arrangements—2026  

6 week consultation 

Every 7 years, the school is required to consult with stakeholders on its 

admissions policy, even if there are no changes. In Cop Lane’s case, the 

admission criteria remain unchanged.  

The proposed admission arrangements for 2026 can be found here: 

https://www.coplaneprimary.co.uk/our-school/key-information/

admissions/ 

 

The consultation will last for six weeks,                                           

ending on Tuesday 19th November 2024.  

 

If you wish to comment on the school’s proposed admission                 

arrangements for 2026, please email: bursar@coplane.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.coplaneprimary.co.uk/our-school/key-information/admissions/
https://www.coplaneprimary.co.uk/our-school/key-information/admissions/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Y2 this week!!! 

 

 

 

EYFS 99% 

YR 1 98.3% 

YR 2 100% 

YR 3 98% 

YR 4 96.8% 

YR 5 96.4% 

YR 6  97.2% 




